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Mr. Marty Trackman currently serves as the Deputy Product Manager for the U.S. Army’s Logistics Modernization 
Program (LMP). In this role, he supports the Product Manager, exercising centralized authority and control 
over one of the largest Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) implementations in the U.S. Army and across the  
Army Materiel Command’s (AMC) National-level logistics environment. 

He previously served as the LMP Business Management Division Chief where he oversaw the LMP Product 
Management Office’s (PMO) contracts, operations management, business capabilities acquisition, and resource 
management. Specifically, he was responsible operating budgets to ensure effectiveness in achieving all program 
objectives, as well as the development, award, and oversight of all LMP PMO contracts/task orders and their 
compliance with all Federal Regulations. 

He joined the LMP PMO in 2006 as a Government Support Contractor, organizing, directing, and managing 
business area functional activities for Corporate Information Management (CIM). In this position, he played a 
critical role in the LMP second deployment in 2009. He then joined the Government in 2010 serving as the 
Chief, Logistics Management Division for the LMP, responsible for managing information assurance, technical 
infrastructure, legacy sustainment, customer support, deployment stabilization, and business transformation.  
In this role, he helped successfully manage the LMP third and final deployment in 2010. From December 2011 
through December 2017, he served as the LMP Assistant Product Manager for Sustainment, where he oversaw the 
management of the deployed/operational production baseline, as well as compliance and auditability statutory 
and regulatory requirements. Additionally, he led the effort to transition services from the prime contractor to the 
Government for all sustainment and development activities. Prior to working with the LMP, he held positions with 
various commercial companies as an accounting professional. 

Mr. Trackman is a member of the Army Acquisition Corps, is Level III Defense Acquisition Workforce Improvement 
Act (DAWIA) certified in Program Management, and holds a Bachelor of Science in Business Administration from 
Northeastern University in Boston, Massachusetts.


